
COLDWATER CITY COUNCIL  

SPECIAL MEETING 

Tuesday, March 19, 2019 at 5:00 p.m. 

 

     The governing body of the City of Coldwater met in special session for the purpose of 

approving parts for equipment, with the following present: Mayor Penny Bruckner, Council 

members Renee Blasi, Mike Bushnell, Joe Ceballos, Daniel Hess and Jason Martin, Public 

Works Supervisor Danny Shaw, and City Clerk Kristal Sherman.   

 Mayor Bruckner called the special meeting to order.   

 Danny told the council the roller is in Wichita at Murphy Tractor and the mechanic called 

telling him he had worked on it, and looks like it needs parts totaling $3,215.00 to repair it.  The 

parts are located in Germany, which is why he thought he should go ahead and get the approval 

for their purchase so they can get ordered since they will probably take a couple weeks to ship 

them.  Danny thought the only other expense the roller would have would be the shipping 

expense to get it back to Coldwater.  Daniel made a motion to approve purchase of parts for the 

roller for approximately $4,000.00, seconded by Joe and the motion carried. 

 With no further business presented, Jason made a motion to adjourn the meeting, 

seconded by Joe and the motion carried.    

  

   


